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September 2024 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Consent for Photographs and Visits 
 
At Littledean we like to celebrate achievements and often take photos and videos for use in the 
classroom, on notice boards in school, for pupil records and for use on the schools website, and school 
social media accounts. We also like to take the children on walks around the village and to visit St 
Ethelbert’s Church. 
 
So that we can continue to do this I ask for you to complete the permission slip below. This form will 
cover your child whilst at Littledean C of E Primary School from Pre-School through to Year 6, but can be 
amended at any time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 
PIease tick if you give permission or delete if you do not give permission. 
 
For any photo or video to be taken of my child(ren) and to be used:- 
 

  for use in the classroom 

  for display boards in and around the school 

  during School performances ie Christmas / Leavers Performance 

  for School Newsletters, School Website and School Social Media Accounts 

  to celebrate events in the local newspapers and their website 

 
For walks around Littledean Village and Visits to St Ethelbert’s Church. 
 

 I give permission for my child(ren) to take part in walks around the village 

 I give permission for my child(ren) to visit St Ethelbert’s Church 

 
Childs Name ………………………………………………….. Date ……………/………/2024……………………………... 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………… Name ………………………………………………….(Parent / Guardian) 
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